
GVA Club Policy –Membership Fee Refunds 
 
For Members no longer able to participate in the club. 
 
Should a club member who has paid for a year’s club membership in advance no longer be able to 
participate in the club they can request a refund of their membership fees via the Club Secretary for 
the months of membership not used. 
 
Members who pay monthly club membership can simply stop their standing order for club payments. 
 
No refund is possible for the Archery GB fees paid through the club. 
 
The GVA club will not look to reduce its membership payments to Stowmarket GC in light of the 
above but will back fill the membership with new club members as and when they join. 
 
This policy to be reviewed after 2 years from date of issue. 
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